





Dear Parents/Guardians,

Our district will be participating in the pilot testing of a new survey called the **MI Student Voice Parent/Guardian Perception Survey**. Topics covered in the survey fall into five categories: Interpersonal Relationships, Parent Involvement & Support, Parental Satisfaction, School Climate, and Belonging.

Additionally, students in grades K through 12 are taking the MI Student Voice Perception Survey, which will capture information about their school experience, focusing on the areas of Engagement, Belonging and Social Emotional Learning. Our school educators will also be participating in a survey regarding their school experiences. We believe that using these surveys will allow our district to have a more holistic approach to improving measures of school quality in our school improvement plans.

The Parent/Guardian Perception Survey can be completed online using a computer, tablet or mobile device. The anonymous survey is designed to protect your privacy and the privacy of your student(s). The survey has under 50 questions and is expected to take approximately 10 minutes or less to complete.

While participation is voluntary, we encourage all parents/guardians to take part in the survey, as we hope to gather meaningful information about your experiences. We will forward the active link for you to access the survey when it becomes available.

Parent/Guardian Survey Link

QR Code to take the survey by phone:

